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April 6, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 
 
Mr. Charles Berry, Utility Director 
City of Lompoc 
100 Civic Center Plaza 
Lompoc, CA 93436 
Email: c_berry@ci.lompoc.ca.us    
 

 

Re: Consolidation Proposal to Lompoc Artificial Kidney Center 
 
Dear Mr. Berry: 

My firm represents Lompoc Artificial Kidney Center, LLC (“Center”) with respect to the City of 
Lompoc’s April 20, 2021 hearing on the Center’s appeal of the June 27, 2019 ruling regarding 
Wastewater Discharge Permit I-0013 (the “Appeal”). I write in response to your letter dated 
March 30, 2021, proposing to consolidate the Appeal with the appeal of the City’s denial of the 
Center’s request for reconsideration dated March 16, 2021, regarding the City’s March 2, 2021 
Notice of Violation and Notice of Compliance (“Second Appeal”). With the understanding that 
the Second Appeal has been deemed submitted, without the need for an additional filing or 
submission, the Center consents to the City’s Consolidation Proposal. We look forward to 
presenting the Center’s Appeal and Second Appeal to the City on April 20. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Samir J. Abdelnour 
 
 
 
cc: Jeff Malawy (jmalawy@awattorneys.com)  
 Ian Guthrie (ian@slgl-law.com) 

Michael Schley (mschley@slgl-law.com)  
 


